




















SLIDE 16: OUTLOOK

And now to the outlook.

Global and domestic supply chain has improved, but remains challenged and continues to impact our
cost base. We expect further cost recovery, via increased prices, but pleasingly at lower frequency and

lower rates than previous increases.

In relation to segment performance:
e Packaging & Sustainability is currently similar to last year, reflecting continued improvement in
our largest Division
e Materials Handling & Pooling is slightly below last year, due to a poor growing season across
ANZ, weak US retail demand and lockdowns impacting Retail Accessories; and

e Contract Manufacturing is at breakeven, having recently renewed major contracts.

We expect Underlying EBIT in the range of $68 million to $73 million and Underlying NPAT in the range
of $20 million to $25 million for the first half of FY23.

We will provide a further update in February.

| am very excited for the future of Pact as we continue to deliver on our strategy, and | thank you for

your support.

I will now hand back to the Chair who will take us through the formal resolutions.

~ ENDS ~



